

14 May 2024

CRESCAMUS

Dear Year 8 Parents and Carers,

## Year 8 Song Contest - Wednesday 22 May, 6-7.30pm

I am delighted to invite you to our Year 8 Song Contest on Wednesday 22 May from 6-7.30pm. All Year 8 students are required to attend this as part of their summative assessment. We will also perform some famous a capella songs together to demonstrate the structural characteristics of a song. I'm pleased to announce that the United Learning Head of Music will decide the best song at the end of the event.

The event is free and you and your family are very welcome to attend. We look forward to seeing you there!

Yours sincerely

28.92 yr

Mr S Flanagan Head of Music

Headteacher: Mr Alan Blount, MA, BSc, QTS

Newstead Wood School is part of United Learning. United Learning comprises: UCST (Registered in England No: 2780748. Charity No. 1016538) and ULT (Registered in England No. 4439859. An Exempt Charity). Companies limited by guarantee. VAT number 834 8515 12. Registered address: United Learning, Worldwide House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6SB.













